

SENATOR BONACIC MEETS WITH HOSPITAL REPRESENTATIVES

JOHN J. BONACIC March 3, 2010

ISSUE: BUDGET



On March 3, 2010 representatives from various regional hospitals met with Senator Bonacic in Albany. Senator Bonacic is pictured with them after discussing their issues related to the Governor's budget proposal. From left to right: David W. Lundquist – President & CEO of Health Alliance of the Hudson Valley, Senator Bonacic, Angela Skretta – Vice-President of Northern Metropolitan Hospital Association, Steve Kelley, President & CEO of Ellenville Regional Hospital Association, and Keith Safian – President & CEO of Phelps Memorial Hospital.